
Are you looking for new insight into
your biological or biomedical problem?

Mathematics in Medicine Study Groups (MMSGs) are week

long workshops where mathematical modellers tackle problems and

questions proposed by life sciences and medical researchers. The

meetings have a strong track record of developing new collaborations

at the life sciences and mathematical modelling interface, often lead-

ing to new insight into complex biological and biomedical questions.

If you have a problem you would like to bring along to the next

MMSG at

Keele University
10th – 14th September 2012

please contact the organiser,

Dr Shailesh Narie

(e-mail: s.naire@maths.keele.ac.uk),

in the first instance.

Further details on the MMSG programme, previous workshops, prob-

lems tackled and follow-up activities can be found at

www.maths-in-medicine.org

MMSGs are funded by


